
 PEM Ladies Golf Association

February 19, 2024


Gwen Kennedy called the meeting to order at 3:00 pm.


MINUTES 
Judy Ireland read the minutes of the January 15, 2024 meeting. Dena Wilson moved the 

minutes be adopted as read. Cora Brown seconded. CARRIED.


TREASURER’S REPORT 
Shannon Anderson reported we have an opening balance of $5,945.54.  We had Income of 
$7,105.00, expenses of $6,363.39.  Our closing balance is $6,687.15.  Sue Bonnett moved the 
treasurer report be approved, Diane Drake seconded.  CARRIED.


TOURNAMENTS 


Charity Tournament 
Baskets were fantastic.  Thanks to Diane Drake and Dona Thomas so going around to get 
items for baskets and/or baskets from businesses.  Special thanks to Cathie Anderson for 
putting them all together.


We will be presenting a cheque for $10,120.00 to Faith House tomorrow morning before the 
President’s Cup Round One start,  We ask that all ladies be checked in around 7:45 am so we 
can get a picture withe Faith House Representatives.


Presidents Cup  
We have 36 members golfing.  It will be three flights of low gross and low net.  We have col-
lected $720.00 which will distributed as prize money. We have two groups of ladies following 
the field tomorrow.  There is lunch on the second day for $10.00.


Handicap Chairman 

  Everything is going good.  Only have to remind a few people to post their scores.


Membership Chair 
Everything is going good. We had two new members sign up this past month


Play Day Chair 
Things are going well.  Reminder to verify your scores at the end of the round to make sure all 
matches.


Publicity 
Karla has sent in pictures to Robin from Charity Tournament and Ladies Horse Race winners.


Unified Meeting 
We are being asked to send a thank you note to Scott for sponsoring the lunch at the Charity 
Tournament. This is in process already.


Webmaster 
Nothing to report.




Table Ladies 
All is going good so far.  There was a suggestion to make a check list up for new table ladies 
so they know what to do, 

Nomination Committee 
Dianne Lohner is still looking for people for some of the positions.  Will have a list for March 
meeting,


Cholla  League 
Cindy Kinser has made them aware that we are interested in joining next year.  Will need at 
least 10 golfers each time.  She is just waiting to hear from them now.


Standing Rules 
We clarified a few changes done to the standing rules regarding President’s Cup and Club 
Championship eligibility.  The changes reflex that you have to golf at least three 18 hole rounds 
in the golf season.  


Year End Banquet 
Banquet is on March 26th,  

Theme is “Putting on The Ritz”

Cost is yet to be determined.


Val Ischi moved the meeting be adjourned at 3:40 pm,  



 


